
 

 

 

May 6, 2024 
 
 
Brian Boynton      Brian King, PhD, MPH 
Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General  Director 
Civil Division      Center for Tobacco Products 
U.S. Department of Justice    U.S. Food and Drug Administration   
950 Pennsylvania Ave, NW    10903 New Hampshire Ave 
Washington, DC 20530     Silver Spring, MD 20993 
 
 
Dear Mr. Boynton and Dr. King: 
 

I write to extend a formal invitation for you to appear and testify on Wednesday, June 12, 
2024, at a Senate Committee on the Judiciary hearing on the topic of the sale of unauthorized e-
cigarettes. The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 a.m. in Room G50 of the Dirksen Senate 
Office Building. I am writing to you because your agencies have not confirmed your availability 
for this hearing since my initial request on April 17, 2024. 

 
Committee rules require that you provide your testimony and a short biography for 

distribution to members of the Committee and the press at least 24 hours before the hearing is 
scheduled to begin. Please provide an electronic copy of your testimony and biography to 
Madeline Lubeck, Hearing Clerk, at Madeline_Lubeck@judiciary-dem.senate.gov no later than 
10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, June 11, 2024. 

 
Any additional questions, comments, or concerns may be directed to the above email 

address. I look forward to your testimony. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Richard J. Durbin 
     Chair 
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